
March 1, 2021 

 

Town of Golden Meadow 
Public Hearing 

723 North Bayou Drive 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
 

The Mayor and Council of the Town of Golden Meadow met for a Public Hearing to 
discuss a proposed ordinance for the development of the Morris Hunter RV Park on Monday, 
March 1, 2021 at 6:45 P.M. at a special meeting place due to Covid-19, LaSalette Center, 723 
North Bayou Drive, Golden Meadow, LA 70357. 
 
 Those present were:   Mayor Joey Bouziga 
    Councilman Mike Billiot 
    Councilman Jody Cheramie 
    Councilman Laci Latiolais 
      Councilman Kip Plaisance 
    Councilman Willis Toups 
 
 Others attending were David Adams, Cory Cheramie, Darlene Cheramie, Lonnie Costello, 
Mary Costello, Chief Troy Dufrene, Barbara Gonzalez, Salvador Gonzalez, Jr., Morris Hunter, 
Warren Matherne, Joseph Pitre, John Plaisance, Johnny Plaisance, McNeely Rome, Jr. and Carroll 
Terrebonne.  
 
 Mayor Joey Bouziga called the Public Hearing to order at 6:45 P.M. 
 
 Mayor Joey Bouziga stated the purpose of the hearing is to discuss a proposed ordinance 
for the development of Mr. Morris Hunter’s RV Park. 
 
 Chairman McNeely Rome, Jr., of the Planning and Zoning Commission and the Board of 
Adjustments briefly discussed the development of Mr. Morris Hunter’s RV Park.  Chairman 
McNeely Rome, Jr., stated the Commission recommended approving Mr. Morris Hunter Hunter’s 
RV Park in the R-3 Zone. Mr. Morris Hunter requested an additional site, but no zoning change 
was necessary due to it being located in a C-1 Zone.   
 
 A brief discussion took place. 
 
 With no further business to discuss, Councilman Mike Billiot presented a motion and 
Councilman Willis Toups seconded approving the meeting adjourn at 6:50 P.M. 
 
 
        ___________________________
        MAYOR JOEY BOUZIGA 
 
ATTESTED: 
 
 
___________________________________ 
JAMIE LINER, TOWN CLERK 
ADMINISTRATIVE ASST. TO THE MAYOR  

 


